
Date: 31st January 2023 

 

Notice and Invitation to Attend the Extraordinary General Meeting 

The Board of Directors of IIA Oman Chapter under the sponsorship of CBFS is pleased to invite all IIA 

Oman Active members to attend the Extraordinary General Meeting, which will be held on Tuesday 

14th of February 2023 at 4:00 PM, the meeting will be held via Zoom which can be accessed through 

the chapter website (www.theiia.org/oman). If the quorum requirement for holding the General 

Meeting is not fulfilled, a second Extraordinary General Meeting shall be held on Tuesday 21st 

February 2023 at 4:00 PM, via Zoom which can be accessed through the chapter website 

(www.theiia.org/oman). 

 

IIA Oman Extraordinary General Meeting Agenda: 

1. To approve the changes made to the bylaws as circulated to all active members. 

 

 

 

 

For further information please contact on telephone No 77298544 or email: IIA-Oman@theiia.org 

 IIA Oman President                                                                                                           IIA Oman Secretary                    

Muneer Al Mughairy                                                                                                         AbdulKarim Al Hinai  

mailto:IIA-Oman@theiia.org

